198, Main Street,
Brighton.
29th September, ’08.
Dear Anna,
Our organization has been actively involved in lending a helping hand whenever and wherever the need arose. 
In view of the (Earthquake in Middle-East), we have taken on the responsibility of arranging a Fundraising Event. The Proceedings collected at the Event would be utilized for the noble cause of (victims of the Earthquake). 
You have always been a great supporter of our various activities and we look forward to your participation in the Fundraising event we are organizing.
This Event not only endeavors to provide an opportunity for new and upcoming talent but also would lend a helping hand to better the lives of the people in need.
We look forward to your support.
Thanking You,
Yours Sincerely,
Signature
(John Smith)
(Coordinator)
